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27 July 2021 
 

Notice of School Early Closure Wednesday 28 July   

 
Kia ora ē te whānau  

I am writing to advise you of our rescheduled parent report interviews. 

School will finish at 12.45 pm on Wednesday 28 July to enable staff to prepare to meet with 
whānau from 2 pm onwards.  

Mid-Year Report Interviews 2 pm  – 8 pm  

Session 1: 2.00 pm – 3.40 pm 

Afternoon break 

Session 2: 4.00 pm – 5.20 pm  

Dinner break 

    Evening Session: 6.00 pm – 8.00 pm  

Report interviews are 5 minutes long and no booking is required. Please note the times that 
teachers will be available.  

As reports have previously been posted out, please bring these with you as they provide a 
starting point for the interviews. There will be the capacity to print new copies of reports if 
that is required.  

Report interviews are a vital part of the partnership between whānau, students and the 
school. They are key opportunities to discuss progress and goals for the remainder of the 
year in time for actions to be taken that will have some impact on outcomes. I urge parents 
and caregivers to take this opportunity to speak with teachers and it is always a pleasure to 
see whānau and have the chance to build whanaungatanga.  

Thank you for working together with us so that all Naenae College students experience 
success and build a meaningful, challenging educational pathway for their future. 

 

 

 
Nic Richards 
Principal  
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